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Are you giving your Fiat? Are you saying YES to God? 
Attend the 2023 Archdiocesan Women’s Conference,
Beauty in Christ: Fiat! Saying Yes to God! 
Saturday, January 28, 2023, 8:00 a.m.to 1:30 p.m. 
Join hundreds of women from across the archdiocese attending virtually or at a parish near you to ponder our own Yes to God–in large and small ways! Our inspirational speakers, Marcia Lane-McGee and Jamie Rathjen, will each share her story of giving her fiat to God–and the difference it made in their lives. This conference offers prayer with the Archbishop, speakers, great conversation, music, and more – all at an incredibly low price! Check out our site, invite your sisters and friends, and be ready to say YES!  For more information, go to: https://www.archwomensconference.org/

SIgn up NOW!
You don’t want to miss the 2023 Archdiocesan Women’s Conference,
Beauty in Christ: Fiat! Saying Yes to God!  
Saturday, January 28, 2023, 8:00 a.m.to 1:30 p.m.
Dynamic speakers, Marcia Lane-McGee and Jamie Rathjen, will share their fiats to God – in extraordinary and ordinary ways! You’ll be inspired to embrace God’s call for you! This conference, attended virtually or near a parish near you, offers prayer with the Archbishop, speakers, great conversation, music, and more – all at an incredibly low price! Check out our site, invite your sisters and friends, and be ready to say YES! 
For more information, go to: https://www.archwomensconference.org/

What is God’s plan for you?
Register now for the 2023 Archdiocesan Women’s Conference,
Beauty in Christ: Fiat! Saying Yes to God!  
Saturday, January 28, 2023, 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. at a host parish near you!
Where is God calling you in 2023? How is God asking you to Say YES to His plan for your life? 
Hear the remarkable stories of two women who have given their Fiat – their Yes – to God! Join  hundreds of other women, virtually or at a host parish near you, to discuss how God calls and we are to respond. Check out our site, invite your sisters and friends, and be ready to say YES!  For more information, go to: https://www.archwomensconference.org/

Start the New Year off right!
Register now for the 2023 Archdiocesan Women’s Conference,
Beauty in Christ: Fiat! Saying Yes to God!   
Saturday, January 28, 2023, 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Let 2023 be the year you discern God’s plan and give a wholehearted YES – your Fiat – to God! Just as our Blessed Mother gave her fiat to God, we too are called by God to say YES! Dynamic speakers, Marcia Lane-McGee and Jamie Rathjen, will share their fiats to God! Check out our website, find a host parish, invite your sisters and friends, and be ready to say YES!  For more information, go to: https://www.archwomensconference.org/


